
Demand Response Service to the 
Robert S. Poydasheff Veterans Affairs Clinic



Quick Overview

The new VA Clinic will be located at 6910 River
Rd. (near the Mobley Rd. intersection).

METRA will be providing a demand response 
service from its Transfer Center (located at 814 
Linwood Blvd.) to the new VA Clinic location.
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Project Timeline

Jan. 
2021

Preliminary 
planning 
began.

Apr.–
May 
2021

Communicated 
with VA staff.

21 July 
2021

First on-site 
meeting / 
campus tour 
with METRA 
staff & the 
VA.

Aug.–
Sep. 
2021

Feedback & 
further 
discussion 
between 
METRA & VA 
staff.

10 Nov. 
2021

METRA Staff 
briefed City 
Manager & 
Deputy City 
Manager. 

16 Nov. 
2021

Second on-
site meeting 
/ campus 
tour with 
METRA staff 
& the VA.

30 Nov. 
2021

Initial 
Presentation 
to Council

14 June 
2022

Final 
Presentation 
to Council

June-
Aug. 
2022

Community 
outreach & 
public 
engagement.

11 July 
and 

22 July  
2022

Soft opening 
and Grand 
opening of 
new VA 
Clinic.



New VA Clinic 
Service

Hourly service from 7:30am to 5:30pm, Monday – Friday 
(overlaps with VA Clinic’s hours of operation) 

The 4:30 PM trip is the last trip departing from the 
Transfer Center to the VA Clinic.

Trips can be scheduled 1 to 7 days in advance. Same day 
scheduling is not offered.

The fare is $2.50 each way. Reduced fares are not 
applicable.

Service is only provided if there is a trip scheduled for a 
designated time.
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Questions? 

For additional information, please contact METRA: 

• Phone: 706-225-4581

• Email: METRAinfo@columbusga.org


